
 

AALIYA CONSTRUCTION 
 

SATYARI TOLI, SOLANKI, HATIA, NAMKUM, RANCHI 

 
 

To whomever it may concern, 
 
 
This is to certify that Mr. Ujjwal Kumar is being appointed as an site 
supervisor at Aaliya Construction from date: 12/08/2017, and will be given a 
CTC of 3.6 LPA. 
 
He will be entitled to the supervision and management of construction sites as 
per requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
SHAILESH SUDHANSHU TOPNO, 
 
Director, 
Aaliya construction 

 


